
What’s Developing 

 

 If you are a homeowner and income-qualify, there is a program that may be able to help 

you with some upgrades for your home. 

 In a recent letter to the Eureka Community Development Company from HAPI (Homes 

Are Possible, Inc.) the following message was received: 

 “Homes Are Possible, Inc, (HAPI) is asking your assistance in reaching out to the low to 

moderate income families in your community. We have a $6,500 grant that can be used for home 

repairs such as furnace/AC; electrical and plumbing upgrades, roofing, insulation and 

accessibility issues to name a few. HAPI serves Brown and surrounding counties. This grant 

does have income qualifications attached to it. These can be obtained by calling the HAPI office 

at 225-4274 or going to our website: www.homesarepossible.org.” 

 Wanda Jundt 

http://www.homesarepossible.org/

